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SECURITY COUNCIL 

Upon instructions from my Government, I have the honour to request that an 

opportunity be given to the Hon. S.S. Ramphal, Minister of State for External 

Affairs, to participate, without vote, in the debate in the Security Council on the 

question of Namibia, 

(Signed) F.H. TALBOT 
Permanent Representative of Guyana 

to the United Nations 
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